
Train the Trainers: Empowering Minds with IoT Innovations for Rural Outreach 

23rd November, 2024 

The Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering successfully organized the 

"Train the Trainers" workshop on November 23, 2024, under the Unnat Bharat Abhiyan initiative. 

This program aimed at equipping students with hands-on knowledge of IoT technologies, 

empowering them to mentor and inspire rural school children through outreach activities. By 

fostering skill development, promoting technological awareness, and bridging the digital divide, 

the initiative seeks to support sustainable education and drive meaningful impact within rural 

communities. 
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